
30th January 2014 

Barbara Gotham 
130 Colony Rd 
West Lafayette In. 
47906-1209 
USA 

Dear Barbara, 

' 

B-24 Liberator Memorial Restoration Fund 
No. A0019983M 

Patron: Air Comm. (Ret) F .E.Burtt: QBE 
Secretary: Judith Gilbert 

3 Eldorado Crt, Wyndham Vale, Viet. 3024 
Phone : (03) 9734 0094 

judithone@optusnet.com .au 

Please be in receipt of the promised plaque commissioned by our group to further recognise the bond 
that exists between the 380th Bomb Group of the US.A.AF. and the Liberator Squadrons of the 
R.A.A.F. during WW2. 

Our visitor levels continue to increase and part of our presentation to them includes this unique 
situation. 

The restoration of our B-24 continues at a steady pace with systems and flight control cables being 
installed to a planned schedule. 

Please accept this plaque as a token of our ongoing respect and interest in your organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Doug Lindsay (Preside:r 

Member of Aviation Museums ' National Network 
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